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June 3, 2013 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is with pleasure to write a letter of reference for Superior Web Solutions. 
 
 In 2011 we met with Michael to discuss the creation of a new website for the Rumball organization.  
 
The Rumball organization is very diversified and provides programs and services Deaf community. The 
website needed to be accessible for the Deaf community as well as provide all of the necessary 
information for hearing individuals as well. 
 
We are pleased that in working with SWS, we were able to accomplish all of our needs including ASL 
captioning for the Deaf, bright visual pictures and editorials that compliment what our organization 
provides to the Deaf community. 
 
We are very pleased with Michael and the team at SWS. 
 
Yours truly 
Suzanne Prosser 
Director, Bob Rumball Foundation for the Deaf 

http://www2.bobrumball.org/�

